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Please pray with us for: 

• For Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva 

• For the rest of our support to come in as 
we prepare to leave 

• For safety as we travel 

• For lost souls in the Dominican Republic 
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Furlough News 
  And just like that our last road trip is 

over. We are so grateful to all of you who 

have given us the opportunity to share our 

hearts and preach over the last 22 months. 

We are grateful for all the support, both 

prayer and financial. We are especially 

grateful for the hospitality you have shown 

us. Without you we can not do what we do.  

 It is true that I had Covid again. 

Fortunately, Teah and the kids did not get it 

this time. It was not as bad as the first time, 

Praise the Lord! This time I only fought a 

fever off and on for three days instead of 

nine.  

 The beginning of February I had the 

privilege of being able to preach at Heartland 

Baptist in Ames, IA. After the service a young 

man accepted Jesus as his personal Savior! He 

immediately started sharing with others in his 

family what Jesus had done for him.   

 These past 2 months God continued 

to give us traveling mercies as we drove to 

meetings in Houston, TX; Sulfur Springs, TX; 

Ames, IA; Albuquerque, NM; Farmington, 

MO; and Springfield, MO. We praise God for 

His protection and your prayers on our 

behalf, especially in winter weather.  

 We look forward to finishing out 

furlough with a flight to Florida for one last 

missions conference, and fly from Florida into 

the Dominican Republic. We have our 

suitcases packed and appreciate your prayers 

for smooth and safe flights.  

Field News 

Praise the Lord, on February 16th, the 

Dominican Republic lifted all of its restrictions 

and mandates reguarding Covid! This is a 

huge answer to prayer that many of you have 

prayed.   

Lord willing we 

will arrive back in the DR 

in just a couple of weeks. 

We will hit the ground 

running as we will be 

helping with a missions 

team two days after we 

arrive. Please pray for us 

as we settle in and help 

minister as well.  

There are also a lot of things in the 

planning stages. My Uncle and I hope to get 

to go back into Haiti soon and see the 

progress there.  

Last month we were greatly 

encouraged by a generous gift toward the 

purchase of a new and much needed church 

van for Iglesia Bautista Agua Viva.  

God is so good. We believe this will be 

our last stateside update. We look forward to 

writing you henceforth from the D.R.!  

In Christ, Joshua and Teah Lane 

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR 

http://www.missionarylanes.com/

